Heldenfels, Leane

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Good afternoon, | am looking for clarification regarding to what specific agenda date the above case was postponed to?

For the record | believe | have the variances for the wall and FAR removed and we will only be seeking special exception
for the existing deck. A prior owner's daughter verified via email that it was built in 1980.

Do you believe that any further documentation is required to substantiate the date or not?

Many thanks.

Kind Regards,
DC

david cancialosi £@a¥l ergiicya
Monday, February 02, 2015 12:17 PM
Heldenfels, Leane

Ramirez, Diana

2224 parkway

Sent from a mobile device. There will be typos.




